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Announcement of Faculty of Humanities Chiang Mai University 
on 

Result of Successful Candidate for TFL Undergraduate Scholarship 
for Students from CLMV Countries 2025 (Student ID 68…) 

________________________________ 

 As the Faculty of Humanities Chiang Mai University has announced the TFL Undergraduate 
Scholarship for Students from CLMV Countries 2025 (for student ID 68…) to study in the Bachelor 
of Arts Program in Thai as a Foreign Language (International Program), the selection process has 
now completed. The selected candidate is as follows: 

 Scholarship recipient:  Ms. Htet Wai Moe 

 Alternate candidate:  Miss Thin Yanant Wai 

The scholarship recipient must confirm acceptance by emailing tfl@cmu.ac.th by March 
7, 2025. Failure to do so will be considered a declination of the scholarship, and the alternate 
candidate will be contacted to proceed with the next steps. 

The scholarship will be granted for regular semesters, starting from Semester 1, 
Academic Year 2025, through Semester 2, Academic Year 2028, with a financial grant of 55,000 
baht (fifty-five thousand baht) per semester. Additionally, the recipient will receive one round-trip 
international travel allowance. 

The recipient must maintain a grade point average (GPAX) of no less than 3.25 every 
semester. If the recipient’s grade point average (GPAX) falls below 3.25, the scholarship will be 
suspended for the subsequent semester. 

Announced on February        , 2025 

 

 

 

 

 (Assistant Professor Dr. Rawee Jansong) 
 Dean of Faculty of Humanities 
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